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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a;er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-05-01 Pages: 406 Publisher: Beijing University of
Aeronautics and Astronautics Press title: College Twel;h Five-Year Plan materials: Architectural Drawing and
shadow perspective (2nd edition) Price: 40.00 yuan Author: Zhao Jingwei Press: Beijing University of Aeronautics
and Astronautics Press Publication Date: May 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787512404908 Words: Page: 406 Edition: 2nd Edition
Binding: Paperback: Weight: 640 g Editors' Choice college 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks: Architectural Drawing
Shadow and Perspective (2nd edition) can be used as textbooks Undergraduate civil engineering. architecture.
urban planning. and art and design. also available for other types of schools Vocational and Technical College.
the College of Education and TV University professional selection. Summary College 12th Five-Year Plan
textbooks: Architectural Drawing Shadow and Perspective (2nd edition) three of 24 chapters. On descriptive
geometry. architectural drawing of basic knowledge. basic knowledge of the projection of the point. line.
surface projection line and a plane. the plane with the plane of the relative position of the surface
transformation. curves and surfaces. the basic shape of the projection 'three-dimensional intersecting lines and
intersecting line. the combination of the projection map. elevation projection and isometric projection.
Medium-length professional graphics. the main content of drawing housing construction law. construction
plans. housing structure diagram and interior construction plans. The the next shadow perspective. the main
contents of the shadow of the building shadow Overview. flat-screen stereo and flat architectural form. three-
dimensional surfaces of the shadows. the shadows on isometric drawings. basic knowledge of perspective
projection. perspective mapping method. perspective auxiliary painting. perspective and a perspective view of
the curved body in the shadows. reflections and virtual image. College 12th Five-Year Plan textbooks:
Architectural Drawing and shadow perspective (2nd edition) professional...
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